

Registered Charitable Trust: IT 2598/2003 054-755-NPO

Dear Keith,

On behalf of The Darling Trust and the whole Darling community, I would like to thank you for the generous donation of 580 gorgeous trees, 600 bags of compost and fertiliser you organised to plant down Evita Bezuidenhout's Boulevard and to hand out to 540 Darling residents in phase 1 of the ASLA district in Darling.

This support is very much appreciated. We have grown and expanded over the years, but our focus has remained the same: the well-being of the Darling community.

It is an honour to partner with organisations such as you, Reliance
Compost, Samgro Nursery, Stargrow Nursery – Citrusdal, Stodels
Garden Centres, Neutrog Fertilisers, New Plant Nursery and Just Trees Paarl in working towards expanding our impact into the community.

On behalf of The Darling Trust and the Darling community, thank you for your consistent support over the years which has made a significant difference in our community!

Pieter-Dirk Uys - Patron of The Darling Trust

Trustees: Riaan Neethling, Kotie Reid, Ivy Johnson, Cobus Slabber, Anna

Cleophas, Owen Britz-van Ryneveld

Tasha St John-Reid

Operations Manager: The Darling Trust

www.thedarlingtrust.org

Tel: 022 492 3384 Fax: 086 669 3184

P.O. Box 175, Darling, South Africa, 7345